
Date: January 22, 2024  
To: Marisol Cervantes, Planner 
From: Tracy Brown Planning Consultant 
Re: Case #LUPINT-2023-0022, Response to Incompleteness, 6928 SE 282nd Avenue 

Hi Marisol, on behalf of Scott Johnson and New Horizon Utility Construction, LLC 
please find responses to address items from your January 18, 2024 incompleteness 
letter.  

Response: A revised lighting plan containing Dark Sky lighting fixtures is included. 
Please note Fixture ‘D’ on revised plan is a motion-active fixtures mounted under 
the existing canopy.   

Response: Please see the attached Supplemental Project Narrative to address this 
item. A Business Plan with Job Locations by Zip Code is attached.    

Response: The applicant is aware of Transportation Plannings comments.  As 
shown on the Site Plan the applicant intends to construct a fence along the SE 
282nd frontage to block vehicles from entering the site from this location.   

Attachments: Revised Lighting Plan, Supplemental Project Narrative, Business Plan 
with Job Locations by Zip Code
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